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To Whom It May Concern: 

 

Any legislation to implement Measure 114, now in the form of SB 348, must fully 

implement Measure 114 as Oregon Voters supported and passed it. Please clarify 

provisions and smooth implementation, but DO NOT weaken Measure 114 in any 

way. 

 

I am NEUTRAL on SB 348-1, I appreciate your work to date, but I do NOT want you 

to weaken Measure 114. This measure was voted on and passed by a majority of the 

voters last November, 2022.   

 

Gun deaths in this country have reached an insane level.  this is a public health 

emergency.  WE MUST ACT NOW; our children's lives and our lives depend on us 

acting now.  

 

Thank you very much, 

 

Barbara Gundle 


